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Are you hoping to run the 2013 London Marathon? Why not help talented table tennis athletes at the same time?

SportsAid is looking for more people to run the 2013 London Marathon to raise money for talented athletes in the
future.

Registration for the marathon closes on February 10 at 5pm so people need to move quickly.

E-mailRenata@sportsaid.org.uk for more information and to get an application to apply.
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